LEWIS S. MILLS HIGH SCHOOL
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Burlington, Connecticut 06013
(860) 673-0423 ~ Fax (860) 673-9128

Pamela Lazaroski, Principal Steven J. Schibi, Dean of Students
Silvia Ouellette, Assistant Principal

March 21, 2014

Joel Feldman, Esq., MS
Anapol Schwartz

1710 Spruce Street
Philadelphia, PA 19103

Dear Mr. Feldman:

Thank you for coming to Lewis S. Mills High School (LSM); sharing your story about your
daughter Casey and presenting the EndDD program to our student body.

Distracted driving and vehicle safety are such important issues for all drivers today; young
and old alike. Taking your family tragedy and turning it into life-saving lessons for others
not only takes personal courage and strength, but is a beautiful and long lasting tribute to
your daughter.

It was impressive to watch the ease at which you interacted and connected with our
students; moving from the stage and walking amongst them in the audience. It was also
pleasing to see how engaged and attuned our students were to your message;
demonstrated by the positive, lively conversations and feedback we received afterward.

We sincerely hope to have you back to LSM in the near future; supporting your crusade,
helping our young adults make positive life choices.

In closing, please extend our gratitude to your colleagues as well.

Regards,
Pamela Lazaroski Silvia Ouellette
Principal Assistant Principal
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